
Diary Dates  

 

Friday 29th April 2022: Issue 8 
Monday 9th May 

2022 - Outdoor/

Science Week 

 

Friday 13th May 

2022 - 

Endeavour in 

Bloom (flower 

planting event) 

 

Wednesday 18th 

May 2022 - 

Parents IEP 

Coffee & Catch 

Up 

 

Tuesday 24th 

May 2022 - 

Bugclub 

phonics/rcoffee 

morning 

 

Friday 27th May 

2022 -  Kings & 

Queens Day to 

celebrate the 

Queen’s Jubilee 

 

Monday 30th 

May 2022 - 

Friday 3rd June 

2022 - Half Term 

Welcome to our April Newsletter. 

 

I do hope you all had a restful Easter. 

It was lovely to see the children taking part in our Easter Egg 

hunt. A big thank you to Hannah Perkins and Tesco for donating 

Easter eggs for all of the children. 

We enjoyed a great week celebrating and learning about     

Easter; with creative activities, Bonnet Making and designing 

Easter eggs. 

This term, we look forward to celebrating the Queen’s jubilee  

and we have entered into a card competition at the local 

church. 

We will be holding a Kings and Queens day on Friday the 27th 

and will be having a special afternoon tea in the hall for the   

children. 

There have been exciting developments in the library with the 

launch of our new Bug Club reading scheme. Children will be 

coming home with their new logins and will also be choosing a 

book to read for pleasure at home with parents and carers. 

We  will be holding a phonics information Coffee Morning for 

parents on Tuesday 24th May from 9:30. Ms Higgs will be sending 

more information out about this. 

I hope you enjoy this newsletter and get a flavour of the learning 

that is taking place.  

Many Thanks,  

Laura Slinn  

Executive Headteacher 



It has been lovely to welcome Blue Class back into school after the Easter holidays and to 

begin my role formally as Class teacher. 

 

Blue Class had a super week before the holidays. We made Easter bonnets, Easter bunny 

cards and shortbread Easter biscuits. 

 

We have started our new topic this week,  “Let’s Go on an Adventure!” Our Literacy adven-

ture started with a sensory story “We’re Going on a Bear Hunt”. We all really enjoyed explor-

ing the long grass, mud, water spray, forest materials and a shredded paper snowstorm! 

Our Maths adventure began with making a picnic for our bears. We all enjoyed making sure 

each bear had everything they needed. We did lots of counting and checked if we needed 

more or less. 

All the staff in Blue Class are really looking forward to sharing lots of lovely experiences within 

our topic this half term. 



Welcome back Red Class!  

What a lovely Easter break we have had and we are all re-energised ready for this next half-term.  

Before we broke up, the boys worked on some Easter crafts, including making next cakes. We also 

made our very own rain gauges and left them out on the grass for the break to see how much rain 

had fallen over the holidays.  

 

This half-term our topic is ‘Local Area’. We will be exploring our own local area, directions and land-

marks. It would be lovely for you to also explore the area where you live and look at landmarks and 

places close to home too.  

Keep an eye on our class Dojo page for daily updates of all the fun and exciting things the children 

are participating in.  



A big welcome back to Orange Class, I hope you all had a lovely Easter break. 

Before we broke up for Easter we had a lovely time making lots of Easter crafts and cooking 

our Easter nests. 

This term in maths, we are focussing on 5 Current Buns in a Bakers Shop and doing lots of  

lovely sensory activities. 

We will continue to work on our social and independence skills. 

Our topic is Teddy Bears picnic so we are hoping to get out and about in our community 

along with our favourite teddy bears! 

We are all looking forward to an exciting term! 

 



Just before we went off on our holidays, green class topped their Chocoholic topic focus off 
with a trip to Cadbury World. We had the best time playing on the park, tasting the chocolate, 

and walking around the factory. We spotted the Aztecs and some of the key items we had made 
and looked at in history, such as headdresses, shields, and the calendar stone. We enjoyed lots 
of Easter activities during our last week, making cards, pictures, and even our very own Easter 

eggs! Which I hope made it home and you enjoyed. 

I hope you had a fantastic Easter break. Our first day back consisted of making a collage full of 
drawings, wow words and pictures from home. During this the children got to share all their 

lovely stories. 

We have a super, busy half term ahead of us and I can’t wait to finish the year with green class 
as my first leading teacher role. 



I am very happy to welcome all of Yellow class back after the Easter holidays. 

Yellow Class had a great week leading up to Easter. We got creative and made Easter     

bonnets, nests, wreaths and even took to the kitchen to make some chocolate Easter  treats. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We enjoyed going on an Easter egg hunt and learning about the Easter story. 

 

This half term our topic is  A Pirates Life for Me. We are aiming to make the children aware 

and experience Pirates and items associated with pirates. The awareness will be developed 

and embedded through a wide range of sensory stimulation, music, song, poetry, environ-

mental and ICT experiences.  We will continue to develop our maths and English skills through 

direct teaching and via a TEACCH approach. The children will also be taking part in 3 phonic 

sessions a week which is tailed to their individual needs.  

This half term we also aim to  develop an awareness and have experiences related to the 

Queen. To do this we will be thinking about birthdays, crowns, marching to The Grand Olde 

Duke of York, and to end the unit we will be holding an award ceremony for the children with 

afternoon tea. We really want to invite you in for this so please keep an eye  out for a letter 

with more information.  



Hello, 

Am I so pleased to be able to share with you my first few days with your lovely children in Purple 

Class.  It’s been a busy few days but it started for myself over the Easter holidays.  I have made 

changes, I’m sure the children have shared this with you BUT I am so proud of how hard they have 

worked and starting to except these changes.  We have started our English text:  Harry’s Mad by 

Dick King-Smith.  We have talked about the characters and made predictions. Will we be right?!   

In PSHE we have started the unit that’ll be cover in the week: Celebrating differences.  

We have talked about first impressions and the assumptions we make a people.  We have also 

looked at two illusions to emphasise the point that from different angles people see different 

things.  What do you see?  ... 
I am looking forward to the rest 

of this half term together to see 

what we can achieve.  

Mrs Hill  

On Wednesday morning 

we had a yoga session by 

Sarah, our Wellbeing Lady.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to invite parents and carers to join staff on Saturday 18th June 2022 

at Cherry Trees School to help prepare the ground for our new animal therapy 

area.  

We will meet in the school reception at 10 am and will then begin work to dig over 

and level the area for a couple of hours  Refreshments will be provided but 

please, if possible, bring your own spade as we do not have enough for everyone!  

For safety reasons, this activity will need to be for grown-ups only so please do not 

bring your children  with you.  

If you can spare us some time to help, please notify the school office so we know 

who to expect on the day.  

 



Congratulations to: 

 

You have the best    

Attendance for the Month  

Well done to all of you. 

Group % Attend 

Blue Class 92.9 

Red Class 92.9 

Orange Class 92.9 

Green Class 92.3 

Yellow Class 94.7 

Purple Class 86.7 

Flower 

Mime smelling perfume. 

You can see how to do the sign here: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jkH4VXLYQJk  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jkH4VXLYQJk





